
 

 

22 June 2012  
File No. 39048-000 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Environmental Health Services 
Environmental Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
Subject: Busch Pit 
  Work Plan to Install Groundwater Monitoring Wells 
  3000 Busch Road, Pleasanton, California 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
In reference to Technical Comment #8 in your 30 April 2012 letter to Mr. Lee Cover and Mr. Steven 
Dunn, Haley & Aldrich, on behalf of USL Pleasanton Lakes, L.P., and based on our previous 
telephone conversation, is requesting a delay in the decision to require a work plan and resultant 
installation of three monitoring wells until after completion of the backfilling of Busch Pit. Please let us 
know at your earliest convenience of your decision regarding this request. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
HALEY & ALDRICH, INC. 
 
 
 
Voytek Bajsarowicz 
Senior Program Manager 
 
c:  The Lionstone Group; Attn: Debra K. Patterson 
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